
                 
 

Friday 12th August |  Week 4 Term 3 

A MESSAGE FROM THE RELIEVING PRINCIPAL 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to week 4! 
 
Parents should ensure school pick up and drop off arrangements enable them to 
physically distance from one another and from staff. Please avoid gathering in 
groups and practice safe physical distancing when collecting your children from 
school. 

Should you know of anyone starting Kindergarten in 2021 who has not enrolled 
for next year, please ask them to contact the school or call into the school office. 
We are now open for enrolments in Kindergarten for 2021 and Preschool waiting 
list applications.  

Please keep an eye out on our School App - our school canteen will be having 
regular specials and these will be advertised on the App. A gentle reminder, all 
online orders for the canteen close at 9:30am. 

On Wednesday 12th August our Year 6 students travelled to Dubbo College South 
Campus. These children have applied for the Dubbo College Aspire Program in 
2021. It was pleasing to see 41 students attend and sit the exam. Thankyou to Mrs 
Backhouse for attending with the students. 

It was wonderful to have some students continue to bring their work to me this 
week. It is so nice to be able to reward students for their achievements and 
acknowledge positive behaviour!  

Our next P&C meeting is on Wednesday 9th September. We welcome our 
community to attend these meetings by Zoom. Details are available through the 
school office. 

Keep an eye out in our school foyer. We are creating a new space to display works 
completed by students at Dubbo West Public School. Work is to be displayed 
and changed out frequently, showcasing the achievements of Preschool- Year 6. 

                                                           

Enjoy your weekend! 

 
Nicci Willis  
Relieving Principal 

Important Dates 

Stage 3  Excursion 

CANCELLED 

Aspire Testing 

Wednesday 12/08/2020 

Hear our Heart Bus 

Tuesday 25/08/2020 & 

Thursday 27/08/2020 

Last day of Term 3 

Friday 25/09/2020 

First Day of Term 4 

Monday  12/10/2020 

 

 

 

 

Please keep an eye on 

our school app for 

regular updates and 

information. 

Next P & C Meeting 

9th September 2020 

 



                 
 

Week 3 
K 
Green 

Jacob Lee                  

River Tait 

K Red 
Eboni Morris             

Qiuneil Meredith 

K Yel-
low 

Sadie Durant             

Jack Hill 

1L 
Mason Hodges          

Alexis Herbert 

1H 
Ben Daniel 

Elle Cornish 

1R 
Jepsen Smith            

Savannah Baxter 

1S 
Almirah Read            

Bowie Priest 

2S/2G 
Tyce Taylor                  

Githmi Hettiarachchi Gamage  

3D 
Hayley Townend  

Dylan Semmler 

3G 
Roseanne Kapo        

Aashaki Bowen 

3/4W 
Lucas Southwell       

Dakota Drew 

3/6F 
Jaidyn Sutton 

Joshua Williams 

4L 
Jaymarra Anderson 

Cyril Kirby 

5/6H 
Isaiah Richards 

Jayda Hill 

5/6N 
Michael Hume 

Levi Drew 

5/6B 
Sharneka Ramirez  

Ashton Chatfield 

5/6M 
Ifeoluwa Idowu 

Aoife Joe 

 2020 Canteen Vouchers 



                 
 

 



                 
 

 
 

Students in 3/4W have been exploring the sun in Science this term. To help 
us develop a deeper understanding of concepts, we have linked our Sun  

investigations within our Art lessons too. This week we created foil human 
sculptures and posed them to create shadows made by the Sun. We had so 
much fun posing our sculptures and outlining the different shadows made. 

– Mrs Webb 



                 
 



                 
 


